Humboldt Natural Gas Minutes 
The Humboldt Natural Gas Board met in regular session on Monday, April 14th, 2014.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Harvey Shumaker at 6:03pm.  Members present were Lynn Froke and Cara Luke. Siemonsma and Sieverding were present for city personnel.
The minutes from the January meeting were reviewed and a motion was made by Shumaker and seconded by Froke to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 
The financials were looked over by the board and there was a motion made by Froke and seconded by Luke to keep the rates the same with no changes.  The motion carried. 
Siemonsma and Sieverding presented the board with an overview from their meeting with Doug Stark from Centerpoint. After some discussion it was decided that another meeting needs to be set up with Stark at his earliest convenience. 
The mother board on the meter is still not working. The wrong part was sent to the city by the company and the part has been returned. 
With no further business, a motion was made by Shumaker and seconded by Froke to adjourn the meeting at 6:40pm. 
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